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Volunteers:  CHILDREN’S LITURGY 





Each week the gathering of younger children starts by remembering that we’re still in Mass, so we too say our sorry prayer and praise God together.  After that we listen to the Gospel story for that Sunday, told at a child’s level but linking us with the whole church community. We discuss it, sometimes acting it out, looking at its message for us and responding to it through craft or prayers. All children are welcome, so if you have friends or family visiting, do invite them to join us.


__________________________________





MEDJUGORJE 2014 A parish pilgrimage will be going from East Midlands to Medjugorje on 28 May 2014 for one week. The cost is £499 for 7 nights HB.  SPECIAL OFFER: A £100 discount is available for places booked and paid in full by 6 December 2013. Arranged by St Anne's Church, Radcliffe on Trent, places are still available and we are invited to join them. For more information or a booking form, please telephone Fr Anthony Franey on 0115 933 2738 or Aileen Birch on 0115 933 3225. 





MARKING THE END OF THE YEAR OF FAITH: At 7pm on Thursday 21st November, at St Thomas More parish in Leicester, Fr Simon Gillespie will help to bring our Year of Faith to a conclusion by examining the Church here on Earth and its relationship to that place towards which our faith leads us: the Church in Heaven.  As we consider our pilgrimage journey in faith we recognise more and more that it is a foretaste of what is to come, and as we profess each week in the Creed that ‘I believe in the Communion of Saints’ we can pause to reflect a little more about where our faith is leading us.  There will be no charge for this event, and light refreshments will be included.  If you would like to attend, please contact Will Holland on 07811 353248.





COME AND SING ABBA SONGS FOR CHRISTMAS: The Christmas Story presented in an innovative way, with singing of well-loved songs with different words.  Organised by Father Frank Daly and presented in previous years to huge


acclaim, the show will be presented by a group of 70 people, on                       Friday, 30 December, at 7.30pm in our church.  All proceeds to go to a charity of our choice.  Please put the date in your diary and look out for more details later.





Baptism Classes always take place on the first Saturday of each month.  For more information and to apply for Baptism, please see Fr Philip.  





First Holy Communion Classes:  Wednesdays 4.00pm - 5.00pm in the Hall unless otherwise advised.





DEREK WHYMARK would like to thank the clergy and all his friends at St. Mary’s for their support during his studies which have been successfully completed with the award of a BA (Divinity) at the Maryvale Institute.  The graduation ceremony was at St. Chad’s in Birmingham on 6th November.  The Papal Nuncio officiated.


____________________________
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Newsletter for Sunday, 10th November 2013








32nd Week of Ordinary Time - Psalter Week 4





Remembrance Sunday





They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old; age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn.





At the going down of the sun and in the morning,


we will remember them.





We will remember them.











For the past few weeks many of the readings at Mass have had an eschatological theme, prompting us to think about our life’s journey and the goal: how to gain a place in the Kingdom of Heaven and there to experience eternal life. 





Today, the liturgy points to that great “end”:  the resurrection,  and it does so through the first reading which speaks of “the new creation” or “re-creation” by God, in the resurrection from the dead and in Our Lord’s declaration that God is God, not of the dead, but of the living.





The Church too, in its Preface for the Dead, echoes the words of             Our Saviour in today’s Gospel: “In Jesus, who rose from the dead, our hope of resurrection dawned.  The sadness of death gives way to the bright promise of immortality.  Lord, for your faithful people life is changed, not ended.  When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain an everlasting place in heaven”. 





* * * * * * *





Christ has died. Christ is risen.  Christ will come again!























MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS 9th – 16th November 2013


�
�
Sat                  The  Dedication of the Lateran Basilica    


  �
�
�
  9th �
  9.15am�
Umberto Fabbricatore RIP�
�
�
                 �
  2.00pm�
Wedding of Emma Woolsey & Benjamin Hainsworth�
�
�
�
  5.30 – 6pm�
Sacrament of Reconciliation + on request�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Domenico Petti RIP�
�
Sun�
10th    �
  9.00am�
Giuseppe, Stanislavo & Giovanna Sparano RIP�
�
�
�
10.30-11am�
Sacrament of Reconciliation + on request�
�
�
�
11.00am�
Paola Luigi Bellofotto & George Salamonczyk �
�
�
�
12.45pm�
Polish Mass�
�
�
   �
  2.00pm�
Baptism of Morgan and Scarlet Evans�
�
�
�
  4.00pm�
Italian Mass�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
Eucharistic Adoration�
�
Mon�
11th              �
  9.15am 


  6.00pm�
All Parishioners


Memorial Mass for Christopher Real�
  9.15am�
�
Tues�
12th�
  9.15am�
Danielle, Florentina &Batista Borzacchiello RIP �
�
�
Wed�
13th�
  9.15am�
Ambrosine Faulks RIP�
�
�
�
�
11.30am�
Requiem Mass of Mr. Yerzy Stepowski�
�
�
Thurs�
14th �
  9.15am�
Tony Russell RIP�
�
Fri�
15th �
  6.00pm�
Richardson Family Intention�
�
Sat�
16th �
  9.15am�
 Ambrosine Faulks RIP�
�
�
�
  6.00pm�
 Gino Romano RIP and Rocco Acierno�
�
                               


                                         WHAT’S ON AT ST. MARY’S


�
�
Tues�
12th �
  7.30pm�
No Scripture & Tradition  Group this week�
�
�
�
  7-9pm�
PPC in the Front Room�
�
Wed�
13th �
  2-4pm�
Senior Citizens in the Hall�
�
�
�
  4-5pm�
FHC in the Hall�
�
�
�
  6.30-8.30pm�
Scouts in the Hall�
�
�
�
  7.30pm�
UCM in the Library�
�
Thurs�
14th �
  7.00pm�
St Mary’s Singers in the Hall


�
�
PLEASE PRAY FOR those who are sick:  Margaret Stanford, Peter Darlaston, David Allen, David Nevin, Freddy Hess, Ruby Campbell, Gerry O’Rourke, Stan Trojan, David Hart, Mark, Jane Moss, Ellen Wakefield, Cluchreur Caror, Marie Ward, Michael Smith, Stephanie Offiler, Andrew Clark, Pat Donnelly, Louise Raven, Valerie, Holly Jones, Chris, Rosinah, David Shaw, Anne Wade, Gervais Duffy, Dave Cudvil, Lena Borisevic, David Smith, Pat Kidger, Anne Checketts, Ross Allen, Janice Riddle, Sr. Mary Angela & June Camish.





Those who have recently died: Yerzy Stepowski and Christopher Real.  May they rest in peace





those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  Kate Anderson, Kathleen Leakey, John Brewin, Daniel Fellows, Sean Kelly, Ernest Start, Danny Borzacchiello, George Hamilton, Raymond Tebbutt, Michele Digirolamo, Gino Romano, Victoriano Quiaot, Cresilda Castillo and Miroslaw Popowicz.                       


_________________________________





PARISH CHRISTMAS FAIR: will be held on Saturday 30th November from 10.00am – 3.00pm in the church hall.  The UCM requests bottles of wine/spirits, prizes for the tombola and raffle, craft items, jewellery and cakes. Please bring them along as soon as possible, preferably by November 13th.  No hoop-la stall this time, so full bottles only please!





PARISH CHRISTMAS FAIR STALLHOLDERS: An important meeting for all stallholders or their representatives will be held on Wednesday, 20th November at 7.30pm in the library.  Please attend to confirm arrangements.  It will last for 30 minutes only.





TRINITY METHODIST CHURCH CENTRE, presents Caroline Sharpe’s Annual Pupil Concert.  23rd November at 7.30pm.  £4.   Please see notice board for more details.





AUTUMN WALK today, 10th November: The idea is to have a walk around the countryside with an opportunity to socialise. Children and pets especially welcome.  There will be a pick up from Saint Mary's church if anyone needs a lift, and we will meet at the Outwoods main car park off Woodhouse Lane, and start the walk at 1 pm.  For those using a satnav, the postcode is LE11 3YG.  For more information or to coordinate a lift please contact Delia on 07402003344 or email her on delia@vitiello.net





NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING will be taught in a course of three monthly sessions by the Couple to Couple League beginning on the 15 November at 7pm in Beeston. The method taught, the Sympto-Thermal Method, is in full accord with Catholic teaching, and the method is healthy, as effective as artificial alternatives, and builds strong marriages. Please contact David & Louise Aldred (0115 877 8310) or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:nottingham@cclgb.org.uk" �nottingham@cclgb.org.uk�) for information.





PARISH VOICE MAGAZINE - Winter Issue - Issue 19 of the parish magazine is now being prepared.  The magazine relies heavily on articles from parishioners on any subject of interest.  We would be grateful for items, ideas, comments, photos, recipes etc (from any age group).  Please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk" �office@stmarysloughborough.org.uk� with subject 'Parish Voice' or deliver in an envelope marked 'Parish Voice' to the Parish Office.


 Deadline for items: Monday November 18th





PPC MEETING - Tuesday, 12 November at 7.30pm. If you have any agenda items please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:ppcchair@stmarysloughborough.org.uk" �ppcchair@stmarysloughborough.org.uk�.





PRO-LIFE WORK:  Next weekend there will be a slip of paper and a pencil on every pew.  If you would like to be kept informed about what is happening in this country and the world in connection with all Pro Life issues including Christian family issues etc. please fill in your name and email address on the slip on your pew. It will be treated with absolute confidence and you will receive the latest information. If you are already receiving information by email you don't need to fill in a slip as you have already signed up.





CHRISTIAN LADY SEEKS WORK:  Preferably admin but would consider anything. Please see notice board for more details or contact �HYPERLINK "mailto:dettie@exaireo.org"�dettie@exaireo.org� / 01509 266422 / 07760264665.





NEW ROTAS are available at the back of the church.





Retiring Collection this week will be for Christmas flowers


_____________________________














